
District 7 Report for August 2019 AWSC

Greetings from District 7! 

We have had one District meeting in July after Assembly and voted to support the Area 9 
Outreach Project. 

Our main focus is on the upcoming 2019 Convention, September 6th-8th at the Tradewinds 
Resort on St. Pete Beach. We hope that you are announcing to your District members to 
register and reserve their rooms, as rooms are running out fast! The 2019 Convention 
committee is diligently working on tying up loose ends and finalizing the preparations for the 
upcoming convention. Please help support this event not only by registering and attending, but 
also volunteering. There are still plenty of positions available for volunteers. It is by giving in this 
program that we receive more than we can ever “Imagine!”

Yours in Service,
Tina D7 DR
Kimberly S D7 DISL


